TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT
P ERMANEN T MUNICIPAL BUILDING COMITTEE 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy

Ledyard, Connecticut 06339
860-464-3222

Chairman Joseph Gush

June 3, 2025

Ms. Elizabeth Peterson
15 Browns Crossing
Gales Ferry, CT 06335

Dear Ms. Peterson:

I suspect this is a time when it is Just not possible for you to attend the monthly Permanent
Municipal Building Committee meeting and participate as fully as I’'m sure you would like.

Section 4 of Ordinance #100-015 “An Ordinance Establishing a Permanent Municipal Building
Committee for the Town of Ledyard’ states: Any member of the Permanent Municipal Building
Committee who is absent from three (3) consecutive regular meetings and any intervening duly called
special meetings shall be considered to have resigned from the Permanent Municipal Building
Committee.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for volunteering. Your donation of time will
always be greatly appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any issues that need to be discussed.

incerely,

Joseph Gush
PMBC Chairman

Ce: Town Clerk
Town Council
Permanent Municipal Building Committee




